Key Workers

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander
Sent 20 Mar 2020 13:32

Dear Parents/Carers,
Attached is the list of key workers published by the government at midnight last night. Thank you

to all those parents who have notified us already. As per our letter yesterday, if you believe your
child is eligible to attend school, please email keyworkers@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk by 4.30pm

today with the information below.

Your name and child's name

Child's class

Nature of your work and your employer's name and contact details

Which days you work so that we know when your child will need to be in school

Please note:
e Children of key workers are not required to attend school, this is an optional service;
e School will be open from 8.30am-3.30pm;
e Entrance is via the Oxford Road entrance;
e Children should bring in a book to read, as they will be going straight into the hall at the

start of every day where they will wait to be registered;

e There will be no formal teaching during the period of school closure but your child is
welcome to bring in their home learning pack;

e Your child will need to bring a water bottle every day and a packed lunch on Monday
23rd. We are currently waiting for confirmation as to whether Caterlink will be deploying
staff to St Paul's thereatfter;

e Children are welcome to attend wearing their own clothes but please ensure they bring a
coat and have sensible footwear as they will spend time outdoors every day;

e Once this system is underway if you require a place for your child, we respectfully ask
that you contact us by 3.00pm the day before on keyworkers@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk

¢ In the event of an absolute emergency, we will accommodate children on the day.

Kind regards,

Mrs Taylor

Headteacher
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